
  
 
 
  
 
 
 
DATE:  May 26, 2022 
 
FROM: Matney M. Ellis 
  Procurement Director 
 
TO:  Board of County Commissioners 
 
SUBJECT: Agreement – Tedford Insurance, LLC. 
 
 
Submitted for your approval and execution is the attached Agreement between the 
Board of County Commissioners on behalf of Tulsa County and Tedford Insurance, 
LLC. to provide client broker and insurance consulting services for Tulsa County for 
the procurement of Property Insurance for an annual fee of $475.00 as further 
described in the attached.  
 
This agreement is respectfully submitted for your approval and execution. 
 
 
MME / llm 
 
 
SUBMITTED FOR: The May 31, 2022 BOCC meeting agenda. 
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